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John G. Lyons C CHEM FRSC CFFOH MILEVE MFAAM
Chartered Chemist and Occupational Hygienist

It is with great sadness that we note the passing of our good friend John G Lyons, Chartered Chemist and
Occupational/Industrial Hygienist, C Chem FRSC CFFOH MILEVE MFAAM.

John studied at Bristol University in the early 70s and worked for many years as an Occupational Hygienist at Unilever and
had worked in the industry since.

John (L) received the Trevor Ogden Award for his outstanding voluntary contribution to BOHS and the profession of
Occupational Hygiene.
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In more recent years he was BOHS Qualifications Technical Advisor
and was responsible for the LEV P’ series qualifications. He was
passionate about Improving standards in the LEV industry, realising
that P601 was the starting point of someone’s LEV qualifications
and not the end point.

John was an ILEVE Member from the very early days of ILEVE and

whilst not a member of the Steering Committee, although he
considered this some years ago, he was always very supportive of ILEVE.
He was a regular speaker at the ILEVE BOHS LEV conferences, always available to members for support using his wealth of
experience and knowledge and provided critical input to TR40, A Guide to Good Practice in LEV, which is a BESA/ILEVE
document being referred to by many in the industry.

All those involved in Occupational Hygiene and Local Exhaust Ventilation who met John have their own fond memories of
him, he was a gentleman and, quite literally, a scholar and he will be missed by all who are in the industry and he will touch
all those who come into the industry in the future.

Our thoughts go out to his family at this time



